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10 September 2020 

Notification of changes to QuickSuper Bureau Product Disclosure Statement and Fee Schedule. 

Please be advised that the QuickSuper Bureau Product Disclosure Statement and Fee Schedule have been 
updated to reflect that Wesptac will no longer be accepting direct debit as a way of making payments 
through QuickSuper. From 10 December 2020, all payments must be made through electronic funds transfer 
(EFT) using your online banking facility. 

To implement this change, the following sections of the PDS have been updated: 

 QuickSuper Bureau Instructed Payment facility at a glance. 

 Overview of the facility. 

 How QuickSuper Bureau Instructed Payment Facility works. 

 Benefits. 

 Risks. 
The changes made to these sections were to remove references to direct debit as a payment method. 
Consequential changes have also been made to the definitions section.  

These changes will become effective on 10 December 2020. 

While the updated QuickSuper Product Disclosure Statement is dated 4 August 2020, please note that the 
removal of direct debit as a payment option will take effect only from 10 December 2020. 

You should read and carefully consider the updated QuickSuper Bureau Product Disclosure Statement 
(including the Fee Schedule). The terms set out in the updated QuickSuper Bureau Product Disclosure 
Statement (including the Fee Schedule) will replace any existing agreement you may have with Westpac 
regarding QuickSuper from 10 December 2020. 

  


